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More than 350 people visit MareNostrum during 48h Open House 
Barcelona

On 24 October, BSC participated in the latest edition of 48h Open House Barcelona, which aims to raise 
awareness about the city’s architectural heritage. More than 350 people visited the chapel in Torre Girona, 
where the MareNostrum supercomputer is located. Five BSC researchers participated in the tours for this 
edition: Daniel Gallart, Alfonso Santiago, Jaime Benavides, Albert Farrés and Sergio Lozano who gave 
presentations about the centre and the scientific work undertaken here.

See more photos here.
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